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Comments: I am writing to urge the Forest Service to not approve Midas Gold's Stibnite Project EIS. I do not

believe Midas Gold will manage this project in an environmentally safe or sustainable manner, as shown by their

track record on previous projects. There is too much risk to Salmon spawning habitat, water quality, recreational

quality, and access for me to support this project. Reopening the Stibnite mine is short sited and will inevitably

cause more environmental and economic harm than benefit. Please do not support this project! Thank you for

your time.


